


Begich Cell Phone Policy 2024/25 Frequently Asked Questions

1. “What if I need to get in contact with my child during the school day?”

While it is convenient and reassuring to text your student during the day, the cost of having
immediate access is not worth the interruptions during the school day. If you need to
contact your child during the instructional day, please call the front office and we will gladly
send them a message.

2. “What if there is a safety issue such as an active shooter situation or a natural disaster?
Isn’t my child safer with a cell phone?”

No. Safety experts across the country report that during such a situation, it is crucial for
students to pay full attention to the present adult and not be distracted by texting friends or
family. Here is an article from the Washington Post that explains how smartphones can be
more of an impediment, even a danger, in these situations: Even after shootings, experts
warn against cellphones in schools. Notifications sounding and breaking the silence and
concentration during such an event places a student at more risk, not less.

3. “What if my student needs to contact me?”

There are phones in classrooms for emergencies and phones available in the office.

4. “What if my student needs a phone for a school project?”

School-issued Chromebooks are capable of meeting the technology needs of students, and
unlike phones, they are monitored by our ASD Gaggle system for inappropriate content,
signs of harassment, or self-harm.

5. “Can my child have access to their cell phone in after-school activities?”
Students in afterschool sports and activities will have access to their cell phones. Phone
use will be at the discretion of each coach and/or sponsor.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M9bW_3pLreoq0nKvW3M6Nye3WKbDbpAN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M9bW_3pLreoq0nKvW3M6Nye3WKbDbpAN/view?usp=sharing

